
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: Nov. 30 council meeting at 1 pm
Date: Friday, November 19, 2021 8:32:18 AM

lc

From: Sergio Villani <svillani@yorku.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2021 8:42 PM
To: Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>
Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Maurizio Bevilacqua <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Nov. 30 council meeting at 1 pm

Dear Tony,
Received today a “courtesy” notification about the above mentioned Council meeting.  What is this
meeting about? No  explanation is provided; no agenda either; with a map that adds nothing to our
understanding of the “new” proposal. And we are given  this notice less than two weeks before  the
occurrence. Furthermore , it is scheduled for 1pm , at a time when most  citizens  are at work or
 guiding  children  because their school  has been shut again. Our community remains solidly
opposed  to all aspects of the ever changing Clubhouse development. Bringing it up again at this
time, on the eve of the Holidays, and with the pandemic still  threatening our very existence, is no
“courtesy “ , but  a damn shame.
Perhaps you can clarify for us the nature and scope of this meeting, so that  we can  articulate
 deputations.  Better yet you can ask that the meeting be postponed  to a time when citizens are
able to participate. Thank you.
Sergio Villani
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Woodbridge, Ontario L4L 3L5
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